
Going on midnight…
I was watching a movie, but I fell asleep sometime while it
played. I can’t say when that was, since it was a movie I’ve
seen before and I can ‘remember’ most of it. Anyway, I’m awake
now and not quite ready for bed. (grumble, grumble).

On to the thoughts that are currently on my mind….

I’ve been thinking about privacy in the age of the internet.
Back many, many moons ago when I was still young and reckless,
the internet did not really exist. Oh there were a few things
happening, but not the great connectivity of today. As with
most young and reckless people, I did one or two foolish
things (or more) that I really hoped would stay in the group I
was with. Most did, I think the others were afraid of there
foolish failings would get out there too. �

But now, it seems the foolish and reckless failings of people
find there way onto the wonderful World Wide Web. Notice those
first two words, World Wide. Doesn’t that mean most of the
world can see your foolish acts on You Tube? We can read about
them in your blog. And then there is always FaceBook…

I make a water slide off my roof and miss the landing pool —
You Tube…

Want to share something off color with my friends, post it to
face book and all 600 of my closest friends see it. Oh, I
forgot about my privacy settings, everyone can see it.

I don’t like what someone did, I post that on facebook. Oops
that someone sees it…

I blog about all sorts of things. Oh that is ok, I never use
names, but others do.

Hard to hide in this wonderful webby world, but then again do
you really want to? I’m not here to keep things hidden away, I
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am here to share them. I hope I don’t do anything to embarrass
myself, but it may happen. It happens outside of the web, it
can happen here.

Through the web, I’ve connected with new and old friends. I’ve
shared thoughts and ideas with people who have shared similar
experiences. I’ve learned from people who share my hobbies. As
long as I remember that the internet isn’t my whole life,
things are good. Just one more way for me to know others and
them to know me. That is the human experience.


